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> I am a concerned citizen about the effect this line will have on Concord. I am not against the project
but I do believe certain parts should be buried. In Concord it will affect a large population of folks.
>
> I am personally affected given I live in Chichester and have views of downtown Concord and the
Steeple Gate Mall and pay a hefty view tax for that. This will be an eyesore to mine and others views.
However I am more concerned about how it will affect the aesthetics of Concord and its large
population.
>
> I strongly urge burial in Concord and other areas highly affected. 
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